To The Board Members of Parkwood Estates - January.2005

When we we're informed of the up-coming window project I was more than
alittle nervous. My hats off to you. The se_iecti;)n of the windows and the company _
installing them were terrific. With the new windows I no longer have drafts or the
never ending ice accumulation on the inside of my Windows or sills, The -quality of the
product is well Wortﬁ the temporary increase to our monthly bill. -Thé company that
installed them we're extremely professional, they Wbrked in an organized manner, being
as neat as possible and'getting the job done as fast as possjble.‘ This was én effort well -
worth the time and expense incurred by all involved.

Thank You & Happy New. Year
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